
We were asked:  

Q1. Details of correspondence during 2013 between the WO and the Welsh Government on 
the future of the Wales and Borders Rail Franchise and its renewal 

 
 
We replied: 

A1. We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, and I can 
confirm that we have conducted a thorough search of our paper and electronic records and 
the Wales Office does not hold any information relevant to your request. 
 
 


